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Wednesday, May 25 
 
 

May 26 – May 27 

 
Monday, May 30 

 
June 1 – June 2 
 
 

Monday, June 6 
 
 

Wednesday, June 8 
 
 

EOG Pep Rally for 3rd-5th 
Grade Students 
 

3rd Grade EOG Reading and 
Math Testing 
 

Memorial Day… No school 
for Students or Staff 
 

4th and 5th Grade EOG 
Reading and Math Testing 
 

5th Grade EOG Science 
Testing 
 

5th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony 
 

 
WE STILL 

NEED YOU! 
A Call for Volunteers 

for EOG Proctors 

We currently have about 
15 parent volunteers, which is great, but we 
still need more to make certain that our EOG 
testing process runs as smoothly and as easily 
as it possibly can for our testing Cubs. Willing 
volunteers should contact Mary Millan 
(mmillan@wcpss.net or 919-870-4199).   
 

EOG Dates 
May 26 from  9:15-1:00, May 27 from 9:15-1:00, 

June 1 from 9:15-1:00, June 2 from 9:15-1:00, and 
June 6 from 9:15-1:00. 

 

Leesville Elementary School Field Day… 
Too Much Fun! 

For some, the best part of the Leesville Elementary 
Field Day was the water games, for some it was the 
tug of war, for some it was the bouncy house obstacle 
course, and for some (like three very lucky teachers) 
it was probably the act of putting a large pie in the 
face of the Principal.  Regardless of your favorite 
part, it is safe to say that it was a smash hit for all of 
the participants.   
A special thank you to event organizers,  Ms. Fareena 
Mehdi, Ms. Julie Booth, and Ms. Rebecca Shreve, and 
to the whole long giant list of parent and community 
volunteers, who made this day one for the memory 
books for the staff and students of Leesville 
Elementary School. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You to Our Tea-rific 
Leesville Elementary School 

Volun-tea-rs. 

At Leesville Elementary School, we 
always say that one of the many 
qualities that make us so special and 
unique is our wonderful volunteers.  I 
think that it is safe to say that there are 20 to 30 
volunteers throughout the school at any given time and 
fulfilling any number of roles and tasks.   
We were so excited last week to celebrate and thank our 
incredibly dedicated helpers with a special afternoon 
treat.  For the record, I 
have never seen our staff 
and faculty so quick to 
sign up to contribute as a 
way of thanking those of 
you, who have supported 
us in so many ways. 
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Extra! Extra!  Leesville Elementary School’s Newest Musical, The Aristocats… 
A SMASH HIT! 

From the music and singing, to the choreography, to the set design, to the lighting, to the costumes, our 
Leesville Cubs owned the audience two nights in a row as they performed their latest production, The 
Aristocats.  It is hard to believe that this show was produced by an elementary school community.   
Special recognition and thank you to Ms. Pate, Ms. Benner, Ms. Casterline, and Ms. Levy, whose 
contributions to this performance is immeasurable.  Thank you also to the parents of our talented young 
Cubs, who demonstrated their own dedication to this performance and made certain that our 

performers were able 
to practice for long 
hours on end.  
Finally, Bravo and 
Brava to our LES 
Cubs for another 
HUGE success. 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


